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*AS DELIVERED*

3.A.1. Russian Federation – Measure affecting import of Ukrainian products

Thank you, Madame Chair. 
The Russian Federation regrettably notes a slow progress in reaching a constructive solution regarding issues raised by Ukraine. Moreover, we do not understand the intention to tie up into one separate matters that, in deed, have different nature and reasoning, including, for example, the issue of transit, that is not covered by the TBT Agreement. The misunderstanding arises from the fact that up to now Ukrainian side failed to provide Russia’s authorities with relevant information in a required manner. 
With respect to the legal basis for introducing measures as well as their legal nature and necessary steps for removing them, we refer to the statements of the Russian Federation made previously in the course of previous TBT Meetings.  
The imports of certain Ukrainian goods have been temporally suspended by the Russian Federation due to sensitive essential reasons, such as:
· inconsistency of these products to the technical regulation’s requirements;
· a necessity to prevent deceptive trade practices;
· and a need to maintain the appropriate level of protection of the safety and human life and human health. 
Saying that, we would like to underline, that there is no any ban of Ukrainian products or their import to the territory of the Russian Federation as such. The import of certain products from certain producers was suspended due to the above-mentioned reasons. We are in a position to find a contractive solution of these matters.
In considering all the concerns raised by Ukraine, the Russian Federation worked in a transparent manner and acted in good faith. At various times we  informed competent authorities of Ukraine as well as interested enterprises on the necessary steps to be made. We were open to thorough discussions and bilateral meetings with Ukrainian producers. In spite of this, up to now in most cases Ukraine failed to provide the Russian competent authorities with the required documentation. At the same time we are pleased to mention that we have had positive experience as well. Some of producers have complied with requirements, and after follow-up inspection the introduced measures have been promptly cancelled. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]With respect to the concerns of Ukraine on circulation of the test results, we would like to underline, that in accordance with the Russian law № 294-FZ as of 26.12.2008 this information can’t be delivered to any private person or legal entity other than under the inspection. This is due to the legislative requirements to protect commercial interests of such entities under inspection.
All the actions were taken by the Russian Federation in full compliance with its commitments and Articles 2.1, 2.2 and 5.1.1 of the TBT Agreement.
Thank you, Madame Chair.
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